
Announcements for 9/11/23 

 
**Swim & Dive Team had their first swim meet Thursday, September 7, 2023 

against Creekside. The Boys team WON! Our next swim meet will be next 

Thursday, September 14, 2023. This one will be a home meet swimming against 

Pedro Menendez- come out to the RiverTown lap pool next Thursday to cheer on 

the BTHS Swim Team! 

 

Bartram Bears, it’s time to get your brick on!  The LEGO Club will hold its first build 

on Friday September 15th at 8:30am in room 670.  If you want to participate, be 

sure to hand in a signed permission form to Mr. Iacono in room 670 prior to the 

build. 

 

**Dreams Come True will be having its first meeting on Tomorrow, September 

12th at 8:45 am in the small cafeteria.  Remember to bring your parent permission 

form.  Hope to see you there! 

 

**Girls Weightlifting: There will be an Informational meeting for any girls 

interested on Wednesday September 13th at 8:50 to 9:10 AM in Coach Reagan’s 

room N126.  

 

 

**Attention Junior and Senior music students:  

Applications are now being accepted for membership in the Tri-M Music Honor 

Society. Tri-M is a service and leadership organization for students enrolled in 

music courses & ensembles.  For more information, or to get an application 

packet, see Tri-M sponsor Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room.   



 

 

 


